
 
 
 
 
The Sherwood Scholarship 

 
Each year Harrow School offers a Sherwood Scholarship. This award can fund up to 
100% of the School fees from Years 9 to 13, plus the option of Years 7 and 8, or 
both, at a prep school (the prep school is the parent’s choice, but we can advise and 
assist). The level of funding is dependent on parents' financial circumstances and the 
amount of bursarial support that they are eligible for.  
 
The Sherwood Scholarship is available to boys who: 
 

 are resident in Nottinghamshire, Lincolnshire, Leicestershire or Derbyshire 
and have been for at least two years prior to application; 

 are academically very able; 

 have a character such that they are a role model to others and have an 
appetite for challenge; 

 show potential in sport, music, drama, art or some other creative activity; and 

 are likely to require substantial financial support.  
 

Interested applicants should apply by early October in Year 6. The application form 

can be downloaded from the admissions section of the Harrow School website 

www.harrowschool.org.uk (the relevant section is Year 7 Awards). On receipt of a 

Scholarship and Bursary Application Form, we will request a reference from an 

applicant’s current school. We then invite shortlisted candidates to a one-day 

assessment at Harrow School in January of Year 6 and announce the results of our 

Year 7 awards in February of Year 6. 

 

NB This is not solely a Year 7 award, we also welcome applications for The 

Sherwood Scholarship from older boys. It is possible to apply at age 13 or 16 for 

entry to the School in either Year 9 or the Sixth Form. The dates and deadlines for 

older applicants are as our year 9 and Sixth Form Awards sections. 

 

If you would like any further information, please don’t hesitate to contact our 

Admissions team at admissions@harrowschool.org.uk or on 020 8872 8007. 
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